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06th March 2018  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Over the coming months, before your child moves to High School, they will be 
having their puberty and sex education workshops. This will begin with a 
puberty workshop led by the School Nurse on March 19th. The nurse will talk to 
the boys and girls together; and separately after; in order to answer any 
questions the children may have. 

 
The following areas will be covered:  

 

 The main emotional and physical changes which occur during puberty;  

 The process of menstruation;  

 
The sex and relationships workshops that will take place after this will not 
happen until the Summer term. Before then, you will be given an opportunity to 
come into school to hear more about what will be taught.   
During the workshops, the children are encouraged to ask age-appropriate 
questions in order to ensure they have an accurate understanding of what has 
been covered. If any questions require more detailed answers that do not fall 
within our scheme of work, we will ask them to discuss this with you and will 
contact you to tell you so.  
 
If you would like to further discuss the content of the lessons, or would like to 
see the materials that we use in order to teach the above objectives, please 
contact us.  
 
You have the right to decide if your child should be a part of sex and 
relationships education at school but we would advise that they are, in order to 
prepare them properly for future life. Please contact us as quickly as possible if 
you decide you would like to exercise the right to remove your child and Miss 
Law will arrange a meeting with you to discuss this. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Miss K Law 
Headteacher 
 

 


